
TAR AND FFATHER AFFAIR

A tar and feather scrape is arousing
excitement in the vicinity of Bancroft.
It is alleged that three citizens of that
village seized a well known man and they
spirited him away to a place nine miles
out in the country, and that there, after
the usual preparations, they administered
tar and feathers and threatened him with
more severe treatment should he return to
Bancroft. He did return, and lodged a
complaint before a Magistrate. When the
day arrived for his appearance in Court
to press the charge, and he did not come
the case had to be adjourned. The Magistrate
has got the Provincial authorities to work
on the case. It is hinted in some quarters
that the complainant was spirited away so
that he could not appear against the accused.

NOTE - It is rumoured that the victim was
J. Wesley Brown, a former resident of the
Village of Marmora. If the report is true
he will have very little sympathy in this
community, where his desented family have
resided for years.
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